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Hi, first and foremost thanks for letting our voices to be heard. I believe that the only way we can have a fair market
and transparent is by reporting the shorts daily. In the digital world we live in now a days, there’s no reason why we
get reports only every 2weeks. With daily reports the chance of cheating shall be reduced and we should have a
more equal market for everyone.

Thanks again, all the best,

Felipe Borges



